
 

Ref: ChristmasEventsRec/je 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
 
 
The children in reception would like to invite you to our special Christmas events.  
 
On Wednesday 11th December 2024 at 1:30pm, we will be hosting our very own Christmas 
show. You will have already received a letter regarding the character your child is playing 
and what they should wear on the day. Tickets are limited to 2 per child, please indicate on 
the slip below how many tickets you require.  
 
On Tuesday 17th December 2024 1:30-3:00pm we will be hosting a Christmas craft workshop 
for you to make some wonderful creations with your child. We ask that only 1 adult attends 
the workshop per child, due to space and fire regulations.  
 
Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to attend.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
  
 
Name…………………………………………….                Class ………………………………………………. 
 
Christmas show Wednesday 11th December 2024  
 
Tickets required  
 
 
Christmas craft workshop Tuesday 17th December 2024  
I will/will not attend.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


